
Yarrow Recommends! 

Welcome to the first issue of the 2018-19 ‘Yarrow Recommends!’ This 
newsletter will highlight a few books each half term that we feel your  
children will love. In addition to this, it will also direct you to some recently 
released books that children may enjoy and reviews of books children are 
currently reading! 

New to the class library 

Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma Carroll tells 
the story of twelve-year-old Olive Bradshaw and her 
little brother Cliff, who are evacuated to the Devon 
coast after months of bombing raids in London. 

Desperate to be helpful, Olive becomes a post-girl, 
carrying secret messages. But Olive has a secret of 
her own. Her older sister Sukie went missing in an air 
raid, and she's desperate to discover what happened 
to her. And then she finds a strange coded note which 
seems to link Sukie to Devon, and to something dark 
and impossibly dangerous. A gripping adventure! 

Mr. Broomhead recommends… 

My must-read book of this half term is The Light Jar by Lisa Thompson, which 
tells the story of Nate and his mother who are running away, hiding out in a 

tumbledown cottage in the middle of a forest. When 
Mum heads off for provisions, and then doesn't return, 
Nate is left alone and afraid, with the dark closing in all 
around him… 

But comfort can come from the most unexpected of 
places. Will Nate find the bravery needed to face the 
troubles of his present and ultimately illuminate the fu-
ture? A story of fear and  hope, loneliness and 

friendship: a must read! 



 

We are currently 
reading: 

These are some of the favourite’s last years class had: 

 

 

 

Why do we read? 

Maz Evans,  author of 
‘Who Let the God’s Out?’ 
and ‘Simply the Quest.’ 


